
State of Florida 

Jublir~ttfritt atntttntUmtnn 
CAPITAL CIRCLE OFFICE CENTER • 2540 SHUMARD O AK BOULEVARD 

T ALLMIA SEE, FLORIDA 32399-0850 

-M-E-M-0-R-A-N-D-U-M-

DATE: February 22, 20 18 

TO: Carlotta Stauffer, Commission Clerk, Office of Commission Clerk 

FROM: 

RE: 

Curtis J. Williams, Office oflndustry Development & Market Analysis/~ 

Docket No. 20180033-T A and Docket No. 20180035-T A -Document Filing 

Please file the attached document from Tracy Hatch regarding Code Denial in Docket No. 

20180033-TA and Docket No. 20180035-TA. 

Please let me know if you have any questions. 

Attachment 
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Curtis Williams 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

For the docket file. 

Sakina Deas 
Tuesday, February 20, 2018 8:53 AM 
Curtis Williams 
FW: Code Denial by Numbering Administration-Dockets Nos. 2018-0033-T A, 
2018-0034-TA and 2018-0035-TA 

From: HATCH, TRACY W (Legal) [mailto:th9467@att.com] 
Sent: Monday, February 19, 2018 12:58 PM 
To: Sakina Deas 
Subject: RE: Code Denial by Numbering Administration-Dockets Nos. 2018-0033-TA, 2018-0034-TA and 2018-0035-TA 

Sa ken a, 
Per our conversation regarding Dockets Nos. 2018-0033-TA, 2018-0034-TA and 2018-0035-TA, when we filed 
our numbering request petitions, the specific number sequences requested are confidential since we have 
competitive concerns about disclosure of specific number sequence requests in advance of any award. At the 
point the Commission has determined to grant our petition and direct the issuance of the numbers requested, 
those competitive concerns no longer apply and the number sequences can be appropriately disclosed. We 
agree that the Commission can publish the number sequences requested in the Commission's order when the 
petition is granted. This will be true for all subsequent petitions for numbering requests. 

Thanks for your help with this issue. If you have any questions, please don't hesitate to contact me. 
Tracy 

Tracy Hatch 
AVP-Sr. Legal Counsel 
AT&T Services, LLC 
PH: (404) 927-5291 




